
November 2019 (2) 

SCIENCE	WEEK	2019	

We	are	delighted	 to	celebrate	Science	Week	this	week	with	
fun	in	class	activities.	We	also	have	two	whole	school	events	
detailed	below…	

1. Xperimental	

We	 received	 confirmation	 that	 we	 have	 a	 science	 show	
coming	tomorrow,	Thursday	14th	called	Xperimental	and	this	
is	 in	 conjunction	 Galway	 Science	 and	 Technology	 Festival	
who	 sponsor	 these	 events	 for	 schools	 during	 the	month	 of	
November.		

2. RSA	StreetSmart	

We	are	 very	 lucky	 as,	 after	 a	 2	 year	wait,	we	will	 have	 the	
RSA	 Roadshow	 Streetsmart	 coming	 to	 the	 school	 from		
Monday	 18th	 November	 –	 Wednesday	 21st	 November.	
StreetSmart	is	an	exciting	initiative	set	up	by	the	Road	Safety	
Authority	which	aims	to	bring	issues	of	road	safety	to	life	for	
young	 school	 children.	 It	 is	 a	 timely	 event	 with	 the	 local	
initiative	to	improve	road	safety	on	the	approach	road	to	our	
school.	We	 remind	 all	 road	 users	 again	 to	 be	 aware	 of	 the	
children	and	 the	movement	 to	and	 from	the	school	at	drop	
off	and	pick	up.		

BOOK	FAIR	2019	

We	 are	 very	 grateful	 to	 Emma	 Halloran	 and	 Teresa	 O’Neill	
who	have	organised	and	are	facilitating	the	Book	Fair	here	at	
the	school	and	we	also	really	appreciate	the	parental	support	
as	the	school	receives	rewards	from	Scholastic	and	it	enables	
us	to	avail	of	literacy	resources	we	can	use	in	the	school.	
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We	 are	 also	mindful	 of	 the	 students	 arriving	 to	 the	 school	
with	 money	 as	 it	 can	 often	 get	 misplaced	 and	 can	 lead	 to	
upset	 if	 they	do	not	have	enough	for	the	book	they	wish	to	
get.			
There	is	a	new	option	this	year	for	parents	who	cannot	make	
the	 opening	 times,	 there	 is	 an	 online	 facility	 where	 you	
purchase,	over	the	phone,	the	book	your	child	has	picked	out	
and	 you	 can	 send	 your	 transaction	 code	 into	 the	 school	 to	
the	book	 fair	organisers	and	your	child	can	collect	 the	book	
from	the	book	fair.	Please	see	the	attachment	below.	
	

BOOK	FAIR	OPENING	TIMES	
Date	 Time	
Saturday	16th	
November	

1p.m.-3.30p.m.		

Monday	18th	
November	

9a.m.–12p.m.		
Open	 for	 the	 students	 to	visit	&	browse,	no	
cash	purchases	but	you	can	bring	transaction	
codes	to	collect	books.	

Tuesday	19th	
November		

1.30p.m.	–	3p.m.	open	to	parents	to	visit.	
	
6p.m.-8	p.m.		

Thursday	21st	
November	

6p.m.–8p.m.		

Friday	22nd	
November	

9a.m.–12p.m.	 open	 for	 the	 students.	 If	
possible	we	would	be	delighted	 if	 a	 student	
wishes	 to	 purchase	 a	 book	 that	 they	 have	
their	 money	 in	 an	 envelope	 with	 the	 book	
title,	 their	 name	 and	 class	 on	 the	 front.	
Thank	you.	
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